
Return to Learn Committee Meeting-Notes 

January 11 2021, 9:02-9:17 a.m. 

Members Present- 

Laurie Boland, Jr./Sr. High Representative X 

Jim Burchers, Chief Maintenance X 

Mary Charlton, Parent Representative, Epidemiologist X 

Andy Cutter, Board Member/Parent 

Tim Foley, Jr./Sr. High Assistant Principal X 

Abigail Kaska, Student Representative X 

Dan Livorsi, Parent Representative, Infectious Disease Physician 

Jess Pizana, Tech Director Regina Education Center X 

Larry Pohren, Jr./Sr. High Representative 

Glenn Plummer, Jr./Sr. High Principal X 

Kris Rutt, Elementary Representative 

Melinda Shetler, Board President/Parent X 

Shane Schemmel, Communication and Marketing Director X 

Kelly Starr, Elementary Assistant Principal X 

Celeste Vincent, Elementary Principal X 

 
 
Meeting Begins 9:02 a.m.  
 
1. Agenda Item #1-Governor’s Proclamation on Winter Sports 
Glenn updated the committee on the governor’s change to status for sports. Glenn has 
also met with other schools in our conference on this. 
Glenn shared that schools are in a variety of “different places” with the governor’s 
proclamation.  
Currently at Regina, the immediate family is allowed to attend. 
“Student sections” are not being allowed to attend games.  
 
Committee members asked how we are doing thus far for winter sports. 
Feeling is that our Regina families are doing a good job with figuring out how this works. 
Our visiting fans have been limited also.  
We have had a couple schools with issues and Glenn has had to contact the high 
school athletic associations.  
 
General feeling of the committee is that what we are doing is working and we will keep it 
the same way Regina has been doing it. Thus, we will not be opening it up to anyone 
and everyone. 
 
Action Item- Glenn will get something out to our school community and will also get 
something out to the rest of the schools that we work with in our conference on Regina’s 
position for winter sports.  
 
 



2. Agenda Item #2- Other items of concern to address since our last meeting  
-Question of how we are doing at Regina? 

Families continue to do a great job in being proactive. We had some  
management of cases/exposures coming out of break the first day, but still doing 
well. 

 
Vaccinations- Discussion of 1b. recipients. 
 
-Question of high school spring musical seating- It will be similar to what we did with the 
fall play. We will look at cast size and how many we can get into the viewing area. 
Regina has also purchased the rights to sell tickets and share the performances “live” 
online for those who cannot attend in person. 
 
Meeting concluded, 9:17a.m.  
 
 
 


